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 Our Aim 

“Skill for Every Hand”

Please join us and be partners in our success in building skill-sets in your 
youth.

If you have a skill and wish to share it with others, all that you need to do is 
to write to us at:
koushal.vikas.foundation@gmail.com

For details on our oganisation, mission and programs, please visit our web-
site:
www.koushalvikasfoundation.org

Koushal Vikas Foundation (R)
School for skill Development



Vol-1 Iss-1 Jan- Mar 2021

Advisory Board

Prof. E P Menon
Gandhian & Educationist

Dr.K V Rao
Former Vice Chancellor, ANU,Guntur

Dr.Anand Joshi
Former Vice Chancellor, CMR University

Dr. Janarchan G
Principal MES College , Bangalore

Editorial Board

Prof.P. N. Murthy    - Chief Editor
CMA.H.N.Kumar   - Associate Editor
CA V Guruprasad   - Member
Prof.Vijaya Bhaskar   - Member
Prof.Anand              - Member
Prof.Jaswanth Singh -   Member

Published by:
The Chief Editor, 
Koushal Vikas foundation (R),
#107/1, Ist Floor,2nd Main,Mt.Joy Extn,       
Hanumanthanagar, Opp.Kammavari Choultry, 
Bangalore-560019.

Dear Patrons,

Greetings.

Indeed it is a great occassion to celebrate. 
Professionals from various backgrounds and skill-
sets getting together under the umbrella of Koushal 
Vikas foundation,to share their expertise to the 
young and needy of the nation. also joining hands 
with the founders of the foundation to contribute to 
the journal. Sincere thanks to all the contributors.

It is also a memorable occassion to bring out the 
first edition of this journal and dedicate it to the 
respectful memory of the father of our nation, who 
infact, even in those days emphasised the need for  
improving the skillsets of our people,

It is in this context, we are appealing to all like 
minded professionals to perceive the urgent need 
to identify the shortage of skillsets in each of the 
domains and design necessary supplementing 
intiatives to fill the gap. KVF has already planned a 
series of initiatives in this regard and has sought the 
help of many qualified technical experts to support 
our initiatives.

KVF sincerely acknowledges the support of those 
experts behind our initiatives and expresses grateful 
thanks and hopes that this affiliation would continue 
for long time to come.

With Regards

Chief Editor
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All opinions expressed in the writings are 
of the opinions of authors and Koushal 
Vikas Foundation is not responsible for the 
opinions- Chief Editor


